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The Library is closed between July 18 and August 22
      2016/07/14  

   

National Széchényi Library will be closed between July 18, 2016 and August 22, 2016. The Mihály
Zichy exhibition will be open until September 15, 2016, even during the summer closure.
 

Dear Readers,

Our library will be closed between July 18, 2016 and August 22, 2016. The Mihály Zichy exhibition [1]
will be open until September 15, 2016, even during the summer closure of National Széchényi
Library.

We are looking forward to seeing you again as of 9 a.m. Tuesday August 23, 2016.
2016/07/18 - 12:24 
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